Arkansas Interfaith Choir Camp

% St. Luke's Church

218 Spring Street

Hot Springs National Park, AR 72901
Thursday, November 9, 2023

Subject: Arkansas Interfaith Choir Camp
Sunday, July 21 — Saturday, July 27, 2024

Warm greetings in the spirit of faith, harmony, and community! We hope this letter finds you
well and enjoying all that the season has to offer.

We would like to invite the children of your community to next summer’s
47th annual Arkansas Interfaith Choir Camp at Subiaco Abbey.

The camp is for children having completed 3rd grade through those entering the 12th. Choral
experience is not required - just a love of singing!

Al Choir Camp is staffed by 30+ professional and dedicated lay people and clergy on the
beautiful and inspiring campus of Subiaco Abbey. We offer children a week away to sing, play,
meet new friends, and create life-long memories. Beyond our love of song and play, we employ
storytelling and scripture to remind the children of their vibrant potential for carrying patience,
steady kindness, and God’s compassion into the wide world.

Choir Camp provides a safe, nurturing environment for children to explore and grow. Many of
our campers return year after year, often bringing their friends! Will you help spread the word by
displaying or distributing this flyer?

Anyone wishing to learn more or register may do so online now:

https://choircamp.org

Warmest regards, and thank you for your attention to this invitation!

Sincerely,

Charles A. Rigsby, Camp Director AI_Choir_Camp
cr273@aol.com - (479) 409-5679 Al Choir Camp [}

Lance Hilliard, Assistant Director choircamp.org/newsletter &<

contact@choircamp.org - (901) 881-7582
Arkansas Interfaith Choir Camp



Subject: New Name And Thank You

Sincere thanks to the Arkansas Interfaith Conference for sponsoring Choir Camp since 1992.
They are no longer an active organization, but their “more alike than different” message
continues to inspire our camp’s fellowship. Choir Camp gladly continues with its new name:

Arkansas Interfaith Choir Camp

And we are now sponsored by St. Luke's Church in Hot Springs National Park, AR. Our thanks
for their support!

Our continuing thanks to the countless generous donors who have made this camp a reality for
generations of children.

Tax-deductible donations may be made online at:
https://choircamp.org
Or via checks made out to “Arkansas Interfaith Choir Camp” and mailed to:

Arkansas Interfaith Choir Camp
% Mrs. Cindy Tisdale

205 Crystal Court

Little Rock, AR 72205

or to:

Arkansas Interfaith Choir Camp

% St. Luke's Church

218 Spring Street

Hot Springs National Park, AR 72901

Follow our social media for updates, AI Choir_Camp (0)
announcements, and news about our Al Choir Camp 3

fundraising parties in the Spring! choircamp.org/newsletter &



